
                                                             crockfordsbridge@gmail.com  

Newsletter 
 

Tuesday 14 May 2024 
 

Dear members, 

There is a busy time ahead with the Quiz Night at the end of the month and a celebration of 
our Club’s 90th Jubilee is taking place on 22 June. Crockfords is the oldest bridge club in the 
South Island and we are keen to make this a special event. 
 
Upcoming events reminder: 

May 
Friday 31st  Quiz night (see details below) 

 
June 
Wednesday 5th Commencing of Afternoon Beginner Lessons 
Friday 14th Friday Fun Teams night 
Friday 21st  Nola Mather Trophy 

Saturday 22nd Crockfords 90th Jubilee Dinner 
 
 
Quiz night Friday 31 May at 7pm: 

 

 

 

Regional results: 

Congratulations to Philippa Borlase who entered the Inter Provincial trials with Judy Parkinson 
and achieved a second placing. We wish them good luck to make it to the Canterbury 
Intermediate team.  

In the recent Akaroa 8B tournament, Iain Dickenson and Murray Eves came 6th overall and 
were the winner of their section. Congratulations on the awesome result. 
 

CROCKFORDS BRIDGE CLUB INC. 

To members and friends of Crockfords: 

Preparations are well under way for the first 
fundraising event of the year. Please get 
yourself into a team and register on the flyer at 
the entrance of the club rooms.  

Each team has 6 members. 

Supper is provided and raffles are available. 
Great prizes!  

Cost: $15pp 
Enquiries: Kate MacRae (027 404 6045) 

mailto:crockfordsbridge@gmail.com


 

Weekly results: 

Congratulations for top weekly percentage points to Bridget and John Adams who scored 
75.00% (Thursday night adhoc session) in the week starting 29 April, and to Aidan Johnstone 
and Murray Eves (SR) who scored 69.35% in the week starting 6 April. 
 
Fun Teams night results - May: 

Another wonderful night with 24 teams, not bad considering there was a big tournament at 
Akaroa the next day. Many of our regulars were going there, and some even attended both! 
A good turnout from our own members, 40 attending - just under half the players, wonderful 
support.  
Each section had 12 tables. Congratulations to the two winning teams: ‘The Icicles’ (Kelly 
Barber, Margaret Fraser, Pamela Glyn, Julian Glyn) from the Green Section and the ‘Mixed 
Doubles’ (Anita Adams, Maria Austin, Helen Garden, Ann Tait) from the Red Section.  
 

The Icicles Mixed Doubles 

          

 
 
FROM THE OFFICE 

Please take note of the new tournaments – flyers on the notice board: 

• Kaikoura Bridge Club:  25 May 2024 • Temuka Bridge Club:  8 June 2024 

• Victoria Bridge Club: 9 June 2024 • Ashburton Bridge Club: 21 June 2024 

• United Bridge Club:  23 June 2024 • Waikato Bays;  Online.  6 and 7 July 2024 
 
Our next beginner lessons are commencing on Wednesday, 5 June 2024 from 1pm at the Club 
Rooms.  Please invite friends that might be interested and spread the word with us. 
 
 
 
Happy bridging and kind regards to you all. 
 
Kirsten Nissen 
President 


